Dear Senator Faulkner,

Alcohol taxes should be doubled and based on the percentage of alcohol contained in the drink. The cost to
government of alcohol harm is directly related to the amount of alcohol consumed. A 50% discount should be
allowed where alcohol is in containers bearing a warning of the dangers to mental and physical health, unborn
babies, road safety and people with a tendency to violence.

Yours sincerely,
Anne Bergen
WCTU Australia



